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MEETINGS:

or

SUBSCRIPTIONS:

BOAT SHOW:

Just 
due and will be

ill be he Id 
on Friday, 
luded at

£ The next General Meeting w
at 8.00 p.m. in Room 2, Savoy Theatre 
18th August, 1961. This will be cone 
9.00 p.m.

a gentle reminder that Subs are 
accepted at the next meeting.

Your attention is drawn to By-law 
No. 7 which states that, "At all meetings the 
Speaker must be recognised by the Chair. No 
member shall speak twice on the same subject 
m^ion under debate except the proposer".

The Boat Show was a great success, due 
mainly to the efforts of members who gave up

Immediately following the General 
Meeting a Special Meeting will be called to deal 
with proposed amendments to the Constitution. 
These proposed amendments are listed on the 
attached sheet.
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TRAINING:

CAR BADGES:

LIBRARY BOOKS:

OUTINGS:

CAPE SCHANK = The outing at Cape 
Schank ended up as a boat trip from Flinders. 
The boat anchored off the Cape in about 30ft,

their time to help with it. Many enquiries 
were received and these should help to swell 
the Club membership.

At the last Training Night at the 
”Uni” Pool there was an enthusiastic turn out. 
Most of those who attended had heard of it 
through the Boat Show.

John OiscolI reports that there 
several books months overdue. A fine will ’R 
levied on those people who have kept these 
books out for so long. Surely it is only fair 
to other members to return these books after 
one month.

The Deposit of £1 will be collected by 
Rob. Bricker at the next meeting, from all 
those interested in purchasing a Club Car 
Badge.

The next Training Night will be held 
on August 25th at 7.00 p.m. at the University 
Poo I .
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MORNINGTON:

fails toGood neveroId Morn ington

of water. 
There was a 
crev i ces fuI I

will be very
The title 

on the Bay 
of research and

As a result of this outing with the 
Uwlerwater and Explorers Club an invitation has 
been sent to our Club to attend the lectures 
given by the "Marine Study Group of Victoria". 
The next lecture is on Monday, 28th August at 
8.00 p.m. at the National Museum Theatrette.

This outing will be held on the 19th 
and 20th August and should provide very interest­
ing deep diving. A rendezvous will be decided 
upon at the next meeting.

AlasJ The only crays in 
caught by Vic. Oke who has an 
finding them.

gged and interesting- 
high wi th 
and weed.

the area were 
uncanny knack for

The bottom was ru 
rock wall about 30ft. 
of coloured sponges

I sincerely urge members to try to 
attend these lectures as they 
interesting and beneficial to all. 
this month's lecture is "A Report 
Survey" - it tel Is of four years 
collecting of specimens in the Bay.

This is a glorious opportunity to learn 
something of marine life.

E BULLEN MERRI:
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PIenty

on

Tel. 28 4288.

II

provide a successful days diving.
and a few fish still lurk amongof oysters 

the rocks.

I an Beeson
H n n. Spcrpiary.
9 La Frank Street, 
BURWOOD.

We will meet at the Pier at 10.00 a.m.
Sunday, September 3rd.


